
 
 

 
You can keep up-to-date with the progress of Queensland’s first light rail by visiting goldlinq.com.au,  

calling the project hotline on 1800 967 377* or sending an email to information@goldlinq.com.au.  
* Free call within Australia. Call charges may be applied from mobile phones and pay phones. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Parklands to Southport 
Parklands Drive 
Energex electrical work continues around Parklands 
Drive.   
 

Allconnex waste water works will take place along 
Parklands Drive from Monday 25 to Wednesday 27 
June. 
 

Smith Street and the Depot 
Piling work to construct the piers for the Smith Street 
light rail bridge continues. Earthworks and tunnel 
boring continues at the Depot. 
 

Queen Street  
Preparatory works for Queen Street track laying con-
tinue with excavation and placement of road base. 
 

Nerang and Scarborough Streets  
The taxi rank has temporarily relocated 100 metres 
north to Nerang Street mall outside the TAFE. The 
centre median will be progressively removed from 
Scarborough Street. 
 
Paradise Waters 
Vegetation clearing  
Vegetation clearing will recommence along the 
western side of the Gold Coast Highway at Paradise 
Waters, from the Macintosh Island North Bridge to the 
Gold Coast Bridge. Traffic management will be in place 
to assist motorists and pedestrians. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Surfers Paradise  
Traffic closure 
Surfers Paradise Boulevard is closed to all through 
traffic from the intersection at Ferny Avenue (Gold 
Coast Highway) to Main Beach Parade for up to 
five weeks.  
 

Underground service relocations and drainage 
upgrades will continue at the intersection. Temporary 
lane closures and changes to traffic flow are in place.  
Alternative routes are signposted and traffic 
management is in place. 
 

Waste water investigations 
Waste water investigations continue along Surfers 
Paradise Boulevard between Elkhorn Avenue and 
Thornton Street next week from 7:00am to 6:00pm. 
Single lane closures may occur and traffic 
management will be in place. GoldLinQ has notified 
directly impacted residents and businesses. 
 
 

Broadbeach  
Bus stop relocation works 
The bus stop on the Gold Coast Highway just north of 
the Caltex service station will be moved 120 metres 
south. The new location will be between the Caltex 
entry and exit driveways. Preparations will take place 
for a concrete slab to be poured and a TransLink 
temporary shelter installed, prior to the existing bus 
stop structure being removed.  
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GoldLinQ and 102.9 Hot Tomato 
are on the lookout for the  

Voice of the Tram !  
Audition today at mygc.com.au  

Drainage pipes in storage at Macintosh Island 
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